
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

As a result of the COVID pandemic, we will be asking our students travelling on our 

scholar bus services to comply with the following: 

 

• Pupils will be issued with a designated seating area on our scholar bus services. They 

must move immediately to their area and remain in it for the entirety of their 

journey. Seating will be arranged in year groups. Further details will follow as final 

applications are processed. 

• Pupils will only be permitted to travel on services where they have made an 

application in advance and been allocated a space. 

• Pupils should use their hand sanitiser before boarding the bus, and before and after 

handling money. They should also sanitise when disembarking.  

 

• Pupils must wear their provided face mask for the duration of their journeys and in 

transit to and from their year zone. When they arrive at their zone each morning, 

students can remove their mask in designated outdoor spaces but must wear them 

inside school buildings. Tutors will invite pupils to remove their face masks once they 

are inside form rooms. 

 

Failure to behave in accordance with our school policy, consistently with our school 

ethos, or putting another pupil or the bus driver’s safety or well-being at risk, will lead to 

the school’s hierarchy of sanctions being applied and may result in a temporary or 

permanent ban. 

 

Please refer to the Bus Fare Guide for pricing and payment details for all our scholar 

services as well as information about eligibility for free travel. 

 
 

 


